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[KBS News] 

Opening of the '2017 Global Rally for the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean Peninsula' 

 

The "2017 Global Rally for the Peaceful Reunification of the Korean Peninsula" was held on November 

11 in the afternoon at the Seoul World Cup Stadium with religious and political leaders from over 70 

countries, including Korea, the USA and Japan, in attendance. 

 

The organizing committee for this rally stated that they organized this event as a means toward 

overcoming the crises surrounding the Korean Peninsula and Northeast Asia, and toward realizing a 

peaceful world through interreligious and international harmony. 

 

The program for this rally included an invocation ceremony for the realization of interreligious harmony 

and peace on the Korean Peninsula, as well as a global community of One Family Under God, celebratory 

performances for peace and notable speeches given by Bishop Johannes N'Danga, Chairman of the 

Apostolic Christian Council of Zimbabwe and British Anglican Priest Rev. Dr. Marcus Braybrooke, Joint 

President of the World Congress of Faiths... 

 

 


